
 

UPCOMING MULTIPLE DISTRICT C CONVENTION 

Lions please mark your calendars and plan on attending our MDC convention in Leduc, AB 

May 4TH & 5TH, 2018. 

Enclosed is the registration form which the Leduc Lions Club will be happy to process. 

A tentative draft outline of the convention format will be sent to the clubs by the district 

cabinet secretaries within Multiple District C within the next month. 

Our guest speaker for this convention will be Past International Director Carl Young, from 
Omemee, Ontario, Canada.  He served  a two-year term on the International board from 
2009-2011.  Currently PID Carl serves as Constitutional Area Leader for the Global 
Membership Team in Canada.                                                   
 
We will be asking our registered lions to help support at least one of our Lions Initiatives by 

supporting and bringing along one of the following: 

Donations of used eyeglasses for CLERC, gently used clothing to be donated to the Diabetes 

Clothesline to send children to diabetic camp or non perishable food items to be donated to 

the local food bank to feed the hungry will be greatly appreciated. 

You the lions make the difference in the success of our organization and I thank you for your 

service and look forward to meeting you at the convention. 

 

 


